Dear Legistlators

Please support HB 2932. This bill provides transparency and accountability for police in
a time where there is so much distrust on all sides. Transparency would only serve to
build trust and faith in the system.

Transparency also allows us ensure that there are no bad apples in the system. It
allows us to identify areas where improved training could help make our law
enforcement officers more effective with less physical and lethal force. Without this bill,
organizations such as the Invisible Institute[1] is forced to submit FOIA requests to get
at the data. Fulfilling FOIA requests ultimately lead to additional bureaucracy and
wastes taxpayer money.

For all these reasons, | urge you to support HB 2932

Thank you,
Joseph

1) https://invisible.institute/police-data/



